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November 1, 2024 
 
 
Alejandra Caraballo 

  
 
Re:  Requests from Alejandra Caraballo for specified information related to testosterone 
prescriptions, gender dysphoria, and Senate Bill 14 (TSBP Request No. C.10.21.24) 
 
Dear Alejandra Caraballo: 
 
On October 21, 2024, the Texas State Board of Pharmacy (“TSBP”) received your two 
requests under the Texas Public Information Act (the “Act”) for specified categories of 
information related to testosterone prescriptions for minors, gender dysphoria, and 
compliance with Senate Bill 14. 
 
We have enclosed public information responsive to your request. We believe the remaining 
information responsive to your request is confidential. We have requested that the Open 
Records Division of the Office of the Attorney General issue a ruling as to whether this 
information may be withheld under the Act. 
 
If you need additional information, please contact me at (512) 305-8060. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Eamon D. Briggs 
Deputy General Counsel 
 
 
 
 




